December 17, 2007
VIA COURIER

Matthew Priest

Chairman

Committee for the Implementation of Textile Agreements
Room H3100

U.S. Department of Commerce

14" Street and Constitution Avenue, N.W.

Washington, D.C. 20230

Dear Mr. Priest:
Referencing our two previous correspondences to CITA (June 3, 2005 and March 7, 2007), we are
amending our original request to CITA for the non-North American sourced tow and staple fiber of the

types detailed below:

1) 3.0 denier (3.3 dtex) 100 kilotex uncrimped modacrylic tow HS# 5501.30

2) 3.0 denier (3.3 dtex) bright viscose rayon tow, HS# 5502.00.

3) 1.5 denier (1.7 dtex) bright viscose rayon tow, HS# 5502.00.
4) 3.0 denier (3.3 dtex) solution dyed black viscose rayon tow, HS# 5502.00
5) 3.0 denier (3.3 dtex) bright viscose rayon staple fiber, HS# 5504.10

6) 1.5 denier (1.7 dtex) bright viscose rayon staple fiber, HS# 5504.10

Currently, we are unable to source the above fibers from a NAFTA region that meet our specifications. Put
simply, the above described materials are not manufactured in any form in North America. We have
contacted the Canadian Consulate in Chicago and Bancomext, an arm of the Mexican government here in
Chicago trying to source from within the NAFTA region in order to meet the NAFTA rule of origin, but
this has not been fruitful.

Consistent with Section 7.2 of Annex 300-B of NAFTA, Cellusuede Products, Inc. requests that the
Committee for the Implementation of Textile Agreements make a modification to the NAFTA rule of
origin for textile flock of HS subheading 5601.30 to allow for the use of non-North American tow and
staple fiber of the types detailed above.

Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

CELLUSUEDE PRODUCTS, INC.
David Honkamp

President
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